## FEDERAL WOMAN'S AWARD

Care of U.S. Civil Service Commission 1900 E Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20415

MAR 21 1973

Mr. Harry B. Fisher Director of Personnel Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Fisher:

I am returning herewith the nomination file which your agency submitted for consideration for the 1973 Federal Woman's Award.

I am sorry you did not have a winner this year. However, the Board is very appreciative of the excellent nomination you submitted and we are grateful for your cooperation and interest in this program. We also feel that a high honor has been paid to all of the nominees and I am enclosing a certificate for your nominee which you may wish to present at an appropriate time.

We look forward to receiving your nominations for the 1974 awards.

Sincerely yours,

STATINTL

Robert E. Hampton Vice Chairman

Cabert 6. Harry Son

Enclosure -- Certificate:

**Next 5 Page(s) In Document Exempt**